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It is time that we stopped the use of ALL animals in circuses for entertainment. I would like to 
think we have grown as a society and are fully aware of the conditions these animals endure in 
the name of entertainment. I have never taken my children to a circus for this reason, and am 
confident in saying they won’t take their children either. I will never support any form of racing 
whether that be horse or dog racing for the same reasons. It is time the government put and end 
to animal practices, if a circus can’t survive on human acts then it’s time for them to close up 
shop. 


